
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Date: Tuesday 18th March 2025 
Our ref: ELO/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Re: Intervention Sessions 
 
I am writing to encourage you to support us in ensuring that students access intervention that is put on by the school. 
Lots of intervention to support students to get the best possible grades at A level happens within the classroom, 
however in some cases we do ask students to attend extra sessions particularly as the examination period approaches. 
We have Year 12 exams at the beginning of May and the Year 13 public examinations begin on the 12th of May 2025. 
We ask that students consider reducing their hours at paid jobs and consider carefully the commitments they have 
outside of school.  
 
We want to encourage students to stay healthy and positive as exams approach and support their wellbeing however 
the amount of work students will need to do to prepare will naturally increase. We are working with students to 
support their independent learning habits by for example, creating revision plans in their tutor programmes. Please 
do ask students about their revision plans and hold them to account at home by checking in on them. The next few 
months are critical in your child’s academic life, and we want to do all we can to support them to get the best possible 
grades, but we will need your support in this too. To achieve at A level takes a huge amount of work and your support 
in encouraging them at home and making sure they are using their time wisely and attending interventions is critical.  
 
Thank you for your support at this important time.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E Owen 

Assistant Head Teacher  

Head of Sixth Form 

 
 
  
 


